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From: Michael McKinnon <highlandhillglengarry@yahoo.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 7:36 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Leverage regulations

Hello My name 1s Mike M, as a retail Forex trader. I'm hoping to reach you on the
subject of the new proposed leverage regulations. I would like if the leverage would
remain at 100-1 ratio, it would allow for a modest sized accounts to continue operate.
It give the average individual another avenue to invest in, without such large capital
account requirements. It would be another freedom and choice taken away from the
investor, that could be made at their own discretion .

Thank you for you time

Mike M
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